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“The Friendly Centre”   
 1904—13th Ave. North 

Lethbridge, Alberta T1H 4W9 
       Open Monday to Friday - 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
       Telephone 403-329-3222      Fax  403-329-8824 

      E-mail: friendly@nordbridgeseniors.com 

 

 

NORD - BRIDGE  SENIORS 

Newsletter 

We thoroughly enjoyed partnering with Helen Schuler Nature Centre and Nature Lethbridge 
for Summer Nature Walks! These guided experiences have offered a wonderful opportunity 

to connect with the natural beauty of our region and enjoy time outdoors within our        
community. We are looking forward to next summer when we can collaborate with these 

two local organizations again for more outdoor programming! 
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Nord-Bridge Membership Fees: 
Membership is open to all seniors age 55 plus.  

Associate Membership for younger individuals 
whose spouse is over 55 and a member. 

Membership Renewal: $60 

New Memberships: $63 
*Pro-rated memberships available for $93! 

This covers the remainder of 2025 and all of 2026.  

New members only - see the front desk for details. 

Some programs and services are partially funded  
by the joint Provincial and City FCSS Program. 

Welcome to 31 New Members!  

We are happy to have you here! 

I am very proud to be a member of Nord-
Bridge and take great pride in the presenta-
tion of our building, our members, staff and 
visitors. However, I have some concerns. 
There have been instances where plates, 
bowls, glasses, cups and refreshment    
containers have just been left out in the   
lobby areas. Please take just a couple of 
minutes to take your dishes back to the 
diner and put recyclables or garbage in the 

bins that are conveniently placed throughout the building. Also, 
in the past few months, there have been instances of mischief in 
the ladies washroom by the Multi-Purpose Hall, such as stacks 
of paper towels in toilets, and soap smeared on mirrors. This 
does not reflect well on our organization when members or   
visitors come upon these situations. If you see any anything of 
this sort, please let a staff member know. This is our building, 
our organization and, to some, a second home. We need to treat 
our building as we would treat our own home.  
 

On a lighter note, the trip to Spruce Meadows went off without a 
hitch. The weather was a bit chilly, but the travelers found a 
myriad of things to do and see. The horses are quite magnificent 
to see in person. They are so regal. Our next big trip is to Rose-
bud Theatre on November 20, 2025 for “Miracle on 34th Street."  
You can sign up for this trip at the front desk. Non-members are 
also welcome to come on the trip for a slight rate increase. 
 

Our fall programs have started and the centre is once again a 
hive of activity. Please remember to watch out for people in the 
parking lot who are coming into or leaving the building. 
 

The monthly Outreach Program has started. Our next get togeth-
er is Monday, October 20, 2025 from 1:30 to 3:30 pm in our 
Multi-Purpose Hall for a cost of $3.00 per person. This month’s 
theme is “Fabulous Fall”. Wear autumn colours or put on your 
scary face. There will be live entertainment by Bryce Gray & 
Friends and refreshments will be served. Everyone is welcome. 
Contact the front desk to reserve your seat. 
 

And let’s not forget our annual Craft and Bake Sale taking place 
on Saturday, October 18th in our Multi-Purpose Hall. Contact the 
front desk for more information. 
 

Doing a random act of kindness makes two people happy. If half 
of the world did a random act of kindness for the other half – 
imagine the possibilities. 
 

Dianne Smith,  
Interim Board President 

Danica Brown Fred Ford 

Pauline Holyoak Ann Marra 

Paul Duplantis Millie Duplantis 

Diana Hulstein Karen Brown 

Maureen Lamarre Lori Leavitt 

Mary Opyr David Churko 

Terry Whitehead Craig Whitehead 

Lorie Jacobsen Donna Walton 

Marilyn Pocock Karen Minkus 

Willie DeCoste Darlene Wong 

Loretta Tetzlaff Debbie Coolidge 

9 Anonymous 



 

Page 3 

Visit nordbridgeseniors.com for  

program information, photos,  

videos, newsletters, and more. 

 

Now accepting VISA, MASTERCARD & INTERAC  
transactions at our Reception Desk & Dunford Diner 

Executive  
Director’s Report 
Every year when the irrigation company 
calls to schedule our winterization, I 
know cooler temperatures are around 
the corner. As we transition from    
watering and mowing the lawns to 
snow removal season, we have always 
been very attentive to our snow remov-
al contractors. This winter season we 
are in the process of securing a new 
contractor for snow removal. Thank 
you to Wuerfs Yard Services for the 
many years of clearing our parking lot and keeping it safe for our 
members during the winter and keeping our grass green and 
healthy in the spring and summer. Snow removal is very       
important for Nord-Bridge and its membership, thus finding the 
right contractor to provide the service is our top priority.  
 
Have you noticed all the signs on the front boulevard? It can only 
mean one thing; it's time for an election. As mentioned in last 
month's newsletter, we are hosting a Meet and Greet for all   
candidates running for Mayor and Councilor positions in the 
2025 Municipal Election. The official list of candidates is now set; 
with a total of 18 candidates putting their name forward for eight 
available seats and 4 candidates running for the mayor's seat. A 
full list of the candidates (and school trustee candidates) along 
with information on where to vote can be found on the elections 
table or you can ask for a copy at the Front Desk. With so many 
candidates we encourage all our members and the community to 
attend our Meet and Greet (or any other forums and meet and 
greets) to become informed and ask the candidates questions 
you may have or just to hear/listen to the candidates' platforms.  
 
Last month, the Minister of Assisted Living and Social Services, 
Jason Nixon, was invited to Nord-Bridge by Dr. Sayeh Zielke, 
Cardiologist and Executive Chair of Assisted Living Alberta.    
Minister Nixon was very impressed with Nord-Bridge and the 
programs and services we offer. The Minister took the time to 
hear about our successes and the pressure points we face with 
rising operating expenses and funding issues. Programs and 
services such as Alberta Supports, FCSS, Seniors Financial    
Assistance Programs, AISH, Assisted Living Alberta and the   
Office of the Public Guardian and Trustee fall under the umbrella 
of the Ministry of Assisted Living and Social Services. Minister 
Nixon was able to see first-hand what Nord-Bridge provides from 
FCSS funding and how our Seniors Helping Seniors program 
assists seniors in the commu-
nity to access seniors financial 
assistance programs that   
allow them to live and age well 
in their homes. On behalf of 
Nord-Bridge and our Board of 
Directors, I would like to thank 
Minister Nixon for taking the 
time to tour our centre. Also, 
a great big thank you to Dr. 
Zielke for her continued sup-
port and advocacy for seniors 
in our community. 
 

David Ng,    

Executive Director 

facebook.com/nordbridgeseniorslethbridge  

x.com/bridgenord 

nordbridgeseniors 
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Executive Committee 

Board of Directors: 
 

First year 
Randy Butterwick 
Donalda Stock 
Tom Ivins 

Second Year 
David Green 
Alan Stalker 
Lorrie Vos 

Third Year 
Mike Bennett 
Clay Olsen 
Bill Hanson 

Administration Staff 
Executive Director         David Ng 
Financial Administrator       Tracy Beauchemin 
Program Coordinator        Ashley Kern 
Seniors System Navigator      Charlene Kocken 
Seniors System Navigator      Breylin McNeil 
Office Administrator        Maria Lisun 
Office Administrator/Outreach      Erin Bates 
Dining Room/Kitchen Assistant      Gail Krysak 
Kitchen Manager              Bety Castillo 
Cook          Tyler Johnson 
Cook          Danielle Wiese 
Kitchen Team Member                         Heather Boychuk 
Building Maintenance/Custodian      Marco Escobar 
Director of Fund Development     Julie Sarich  
Coordinator of Volunteer Services     Donna Lofstrom-Bell 
Go-Friendly Bus Driver       Terry Beauchemin 
Newsletter Editor        Cindy Dykstra 

Nord-Bridge Meeting  
Reminders 

 

Monthly 
Outreach Committee :  
First Mon. (Sept. - May) 1:30pm 

Directors Meetings:  
Second Wed. 9:30am 

Finance Committee Meeting: 
Last Wed. in  Feb, May, Sept, Nov 
 

Annually 
Annual General Meeting:  
First Wed. of April 9:30am 
 

General Member Meeting:  
First Wed. of November 9:30am 

Interim President:  Dianne Smith 

Vice-President: Vacant 

Treasurer: Tracy Beauchemin 

Secretary:             Judy Cartwright 

Past President:    George Berg 
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 FOR SHAW SUBSCRIBERS:  We are pleased 
to announce that our building is  equipped with 
Shaw) Go WiFi. To connect at Nord-Bridge: 
1. Access the network / WiFi settings on 

your device. 
2. Select ShawOpen from the list of 
             networks. 
3. Open your browser. 
4. Sign-in using your @shaw.ca email 

address and password. 
Any questions? Please call 1-888-472-2222  or 
visit http://www.shaw.ca/internet/wifi/. 
 

This is a free service to Nord-Bridge provided by Shaw. 

 
 

   While at the Nord-Bridge 
  Centre you can access 
  our in-building internet 
  service at: 

 

    User ID:  NBSC_Guest  
    Password:  Friendly@55    
      
   (Shaw Cable subscribers see left) 

      

MONTHLY 50/50 TOONIE DRAW 

Nord-Bridge holds a monthly 50/50 toonie draw on 
the third or fourth Friday of each month. Members 
do not need to be present to win. The Nord-Bridge 
share of the proceeds is dedicated to programming. 

 
TO PLAY: 
1.  Fill out an envelope at the draw desk in the Dunford 
Diner.   
2.  Drop $2.00 into the envelope and deposit it into the 
Draw Box. 
3. Come out to lunch on “draw day” to see if you are the 
winner.  The more times you enter, the more chances you 
have of winning!  
 
 

September 26 - Bylinda Mason $247 
 

MONDAY JAM 50/50 DRAW 

September 1 - CLOSED 
September 8 - Shirley Hall $60 

September 15 - Terry Legg $77.50 
September 22 - Gail Krysak $72.50 

 
 

Proceeds of Monday Jam draws assist with sound 
system and AV costs in the building. 

 
 

Thanks Jammers, Volunteers, and Patrons.  
Thanks also to Cheryl Orr for  
selling tickets at Monday Jams. 

http://www.shaw.ca/internet/wifi/
http://www.shaw.ca/internet/wifi/
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BUILDING OPERATING FUNDS 
RECENT DONORS 

 

Mimi Edwards $2000 
 
 

NORD-BRIDGE IN-HOUSE BINGO 
 
Year-to-date: $13,586.75 
 

Over 30 Years Experience 
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403-329-4934 
Give us a call regarding … 

 Affordable Pre-arrangement Options 
 Evergreen’s Budget Conscious Pricing 

    Because Cost  
    Is An Option           

A Division of the Caring Group Corp.  

We lessen the expense, 
      Not the care 

SOUTHERN OPTICAL LTD. 

WE OFFER DIGITAL EYE TESTS 
WITH NO PUFFS OR DROPS. 

 

PHONE: 403-327-4145    
FAX: 403-320-1181 

Fred Miller 
Registered Optician 

1011 - 3rd Avenue S. 
Lethbridge, AB T1J 0J3  

 

www.southernoptical.ca 

Rick Miller 
Licensed Contact Lens Practitioner 

http://www.southernoptical.net
http://www.southernoptical.net
http://www.southernoptical.net
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Volunteer Services Report 
Happy Autumn Everyone! I hope you enjoy the lovely weather and everything that comes with my    
favourite time of the year! Crisp autumn walks as the leaves explode with colour, Thanksgiving dinners 
as families and friends gather together, and of course, the fun and excitement of Halloween for the 
young at heart. Also, a busy time of year here as Nord-Bridge fall programs begin. Once again Ashley 
has organized such awesome programs, and staff worked very hard to register many members and community people.   
 
A quick update about the 45th Anniversary Terry Fox Run/Walk on Sunday, September 14th at Legacy Park. It was a 
small but mighty group of Nord-Bridge members, Marlene N., Judy B., and myself, who showed up to “Finish It” for 
Terry this year. The Terry Fox Trotters goal was $200.00, and we raised $210.00. The fundraising goal for Lethbridge 

was $7,900.00 and at last tally (donations were still coming in) the local Terry Fox group raised over $17,000, so that was amazing. I was also hon-
ored to meet Terry’s uncle and namesake, Terry Fox Sr., who lives right here in Lethbridge. It was a wonderful day, and I so appreciated Marlene 
and Judy for taking the time to walk with me. We had a “shout out” from the organizers and received special certificates and ribbons too.  
 
As Nord-Bridge gears up for this busy time of the year, I will be reaching out to Nord-Bridge members who wish to volunteer at the many special 
events in October, November & December. Upcoming events like the Thanksgiving Luncheon on Friday October 10th (YUMM), and the Annual Fall 
Craft/Bake Sale on October 18th, would not happen without the dedicated service of Nord-Bridge member volunteers.  
 
Currently, we are just putting the final tweaks on the Nord-Bridge Crib Tournament on Saturday, September 27th, where players will be coming from 
other cities and towns in Southern Alberta for some competitive cribbage. So many dedicated Nord-Bridge members and community volunteers 
stepped up to ensure this fundraiser had the support it needed to succeed. So a huge “Thank You!” to Crib Tournament Conveners Cheryl  O. & Alan 
S. and their helpers; Val, Linda, and Laureen (registration), Herve and Doug (50/50), Diane, Judy, Arlene, Doreen, Dar and Helen (prep and serving), 
Darrel, Joe, Alan and Casey (set-up and take-down). Hopefully I have not forgotten anyone but as you can see, it takes an army of volunteers for 
these large events. Good luck to all the crib players!  

Donna Lofstrom-Bell, CVA - Coordinator of Volunteer Services 
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Seniors System Navigator   

Hello Nord-Bridge! 
 

My name is Breylin McNeil, and I am the 
newest member of the Seniors Systems  
Navigation Team! I want to quickly thank 
the wonderful team at Nord-Bridge for 
welcoming me with open arms and allow-
ing me to be part of such an amazing 
team. I also want to thank the team over at LSCO for helping 
me find my footing in this new role and showing me what it 
means to be a Systems Navigator! 
 

The last couple of months have been a whirlwind of change 
- in a good way! I graduated from university with a degree in 
social work, and I was lucky enough to land a job that is  
unlike anything I’ve ever done, in the best way possible.  
 

I look forward to getting to know all of you so please do not 

hesitate to stop me in the halls to introduce yourself or just 

simply say hello.  

Breylin McNeil,  

BSW, RSW Seniors System Navigator  
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September FLEW by! I got out while the weather was warm for my morning walks in 
the coulees - here is a photo I took! It was a busy month with the start of all fall pro-
grams, and U of L Nursing students starting their community health practicum (now 
here on Thursdays and Fridays). 
 

On September 30th, the Thanksgiving luncheon tickets (planned for October 10th) 
went on sale, so get yours before they're sold out! Just a reminder this luncheon is 
back in the Multi-Purpose Hall with seating at 11:00 am and food service beginning 
at 11:30 am. Carpet Bowling and Bingo will be cancelled this day. Please also note, 
patrons will need to buy their tickets in person and seating will be assigned with a 
maximum of 6 people at a table. Our dining room (The Dunford Diner) will be closed 
temporarily at 10:00 am to prepare, then will re-open at 11:00 am for a soup and 
sandwich option for those who did not get a ticket for the luncheon.  

 

NEW this year is Influenza immunization clinics with the U of L Nursing students and the Medicine Shoppe 
Pharmacy. These will run for two days only, on Thursday, October 23rd and Friday, October 24th in the West 
Community Room (on the west end of our building). This will be from 9:00 am -4:00 pm on a  first come, 
first served basis. During these days the following classes will be cancelled: Thursday morning Chair Yoga, Keep Moving with Lori, Advanced 
Acrylic Paint, and Friday morning Gentle and Chair Yoga. If you are in Cribbage on Fridays, please note we have moved the group just for 
this day to the Diner Annex starting at 1:00 pm. If you are in Contract Bridge in the annex on Fridays, we have moved the group instead to 
the Board Room (across from the Diner). Speaking of cancelled classes, there will also be no Advanced/Improver Line Dance in the MPH on 
Monday, October 6th due to the meet & greet with the municipal election candidates HOWEVER there is still Beginners Line dance in the 
West Community Room on Oct. 6th at 1:00 pm. 
 

I am so grateful to welcome back massage students from both Lethbridge Polytechnic and the Southern Alberta Institute of Massage this 
month. Its always nice to have a relaxing neck and shoulder massage first thing in the morning and they are always looking for more mem-
bers to join. More details are on pages 8 and 26 of this newsletter. For either of these you do not need to sign up you just need to be a 
member of Nord-Bridge. 
 

Our annual Craft and Bake Sale is planned for Saturday, October 18th from 9am to 2pm. This is open to all with free entry, in the Multi-
Purpose Hall! I was shocked as we sold out of the craft vendor tables within a week! If you didn’t get a chance to get your table, please give 
me a call to be added to a wait list. The Bake Sale fundraiser of this event is always very popular - we receive so many donated baked good-
ies from tarts and pies to breads and cupcakes all from Nord-Bridge and community members. If you can donate baked goods for this fund-
raiser, please drop them off at the Nord-Bridge front desk on Friday, October 17th from 9am to 12pm. Please note on this day there is no 
Chess Club in the board room due to bake sale pricing.  
 

With fall programming well underway, we will soon be starting the second session of some fitness and art classes. We are looking for more 
participants for the following: Abs, Core and More, Beginners Group Dance (evening), Brain Games with Building Brains Together, Fit Ball, 
Minds in Motion, Paint and Sip Night, and Yoga Thrive for those with Cancer and Beyond. For more details on these programs please check 
out the Fall 2025 Program Guide online at www.nordbridgeseniors.com or in person at 1904 13 Ave. N. As usual, please don’t hesitate to 
reach out to me at 403-329-3222 if you are not sure what these programs entail. 
 

One last note, our program spaces are quite full this semester. Please be courteous to other patrons, as some-
times there is only a 15 to 20-minute turnaround time for the class to end, clean up, and leave. Please make 
sure we are sharing the space and allowing participants out of these classes before setting up for the next class.  

I will be on holidays to Arizona from October 20th- 28th I will share some photos in next month's newsletter! 

Until next month, stay happy and healthy! 

~Ashley Kern  -  Program Coordinator 

Programmer’s Report 

http://www.nordbridgeseniors.com
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Fundraising Report 
It’s fall!  Wow – time flies! We have spent so much time making fun moments here at Nord-Bridge.  
Welcome back from your summer – It’s so nice to see everyone’s smiling faces again! 
 
 

Our fundraising for the expansion of the Dunford Diner is well underway. We appreciate any support you can 
provide – and welcome any suggestions for sponsorship opportunities. I am always looking forward to meet-
ing new potential sponsors and friends! We are starting to think ahead to our upcoming 25 Days of Christmas 
(November 2025) please see myself or Donna, our Coordinator of Volunteer Services if you are interested in 
volunteering to sell tickets for this. 
 
 

We celebrated our grandson's 3rd Birthday in September and look forward to celebrating our granddaughter's 
11th Birthday this month. They are growing too fast. 
 

Please keep smiling and caring for each other. I look forward to seeing you here at the Centre.  We appreciate you. 

 

Julie Sarich - Director of Fund Development 
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The September Sass Dispatch 
 

Goodbye, summer - you were all about mosquito bites, sweaty afternoons, and flip-flops that never 
matched my outfits. Hello, fall - you glorious mix of crunchy leaves, cozy sweaters, and pie we’ll shame-
lessly call “harvest fuel.” You’re chaotic, you’re fabulous, and I’m so ready for your sass. 
 

Meet Terence, my 1988 Toyota Celica, a car with more personality than most reality TV stars. His pop-up 
headlights don’t just shine - they wink. Every time they flip up, I half expect Johnny 5 from Short Circuit to 
shout, “I’m alive!” And don’t even get me started on the tape deck. Forget Bluetooth, honey - this baby 
demands cassettes, rewinds, and a whole lot of patience. But once the music hits? Terence becomes a 
rolling dance floor with wheels. 
 

The Jaffray Fall Fair was exactly what my soul ordered - no prescription needed. I rolled in with Mom, my 
brother, and what felt like half the family tree (branches, twigs, and all). It was laughter, hugs, and enough 
small-town charm to fuel me for months. We danced, we ate, we probably embarrassed ourselves once or 
twice - but that’s what family’s for, right? The fair had everything: music, food, and the kind of atmosphere 
where you can’t help but feel like you’re living in a Hallmark movie - just with sassier dialogue. By the end 
of the evening, my cheeks hurt from laughing, my feet hurt from dancing, and my heart felt about three 
sizes bigger. Honestly, the Jaffray Fall Fair wasn’t just fun - it was a full-blown soul reset button. 

 

Spruce Meadows was a total win - beautiful horses, sunshine, and an atmosphere that practically demanded a stylish twirl or two. The   
stories I got to hear reminded me why adventures are worth signing up for. Speaking of adventures: don’t forget the Rosebud Trip on   
November 20 to see Miracle on 34th Street. Trust me - you want to be there, in the middle of the magic, with a great lunch and holiday 
spirit in abundance. 

 

Julie and I ventured to Coaldale with a few friends to see Caliya and our good friend Marc, the lead sing-
er who never fails to make us laugh until our cheeks hurt. Between the music, the antics, and a little 
rockstar magic, it was one of those nights you want to press pause on - or at least rewind on cassette, 
Terence-style. 
 

Through all the laughter and adventures, I can’t help but pause 
for Bud. His smile could light up any room, his jokes landed 
perfectly, and his friendship was steady and true. I’m so grateful 
for Nord-Bridge, where strangers you meet somehow become 
the family you never knew you needed - just like Bud. He was 
that kind of family for me, and even though he will be missed, I 
carry his humor, warmth, and spirit into every adventure, every 
laugh, and every moment worth cherishing. 

 

So here we are, friends: the leaves are falling, the sweaters are 
emerging from the depths of the closet, and somehow my heart feels three sizes bigger. Fall has 
arrived with all its quirks - pumpkin spice, crisp air, and just enough chaos to keep life interesting. 
We danced at fairs, laughed until our cheeks ached, indulged in fried food with zero shame, and 
cheered through horse shows and music nights that felt like magic. Family, friends, and those un-
expected moments of joy reminded me that love isn’t just a feeling - it’s a giggle shared over a slice 
of pie, a hug that sneaks up when you least expect it, and a memory that makes your soul do a little 
happy dance. So, here’s to falling leaves, silly moments, belly laughs, and hearts wide open. Keep your humor handy, your spirit sparkling, 
and your love abundant - because this season? It’s too good not to embrace with all the sass, charm, and cheer you’ve got. 
 

~Erin Bates “Fall leaves may be crunchy, but my humor is crispier.”  



 

Page 21 



 

Page 22 

Lethbridge Elder Abuse Response Network  
 
Happy October, everyone! 
 

This month I want to highlight a very important topic that is recog-
nized nationally. During the week of October 1–9, Canada observes 
Ageism Awareness Week, an initiative of the Canadian Coalition 
Against Ageism (CCAA). This observance aligns with the Interna-
tional Day of Older Persons and invites us to reflect on how our 
society views aging and to challenge the stereotypes that too often 
shape attitudes toward older adults. 
 

Ageism—prejudice or discrimination based on age—can appear in 
subtle ways: assuming older people are “tech-challenged,” over-
looking their contributions in the workplace, or using language that 
diminishes their independence. These attitudes can affect every-
thing from health care to employment opportunities and social 
inclusion. 
 

From a LEARN perspective, we often see firsthand how ageism 
and elder abuse are closely linked. When society treats older 
adults as less capable, less valuable, or a burden, it creates condi-
tions where neglect, exploitation, and mistreatment can occur 
more easily. Stereotypes - such as assuming seniors are weak, 
confused, or dependent - can lead people to dismiss their opin-
ions, ignore their rights, or overlook signs of harm. Challenging 
ageist attitudes is therefore a key step in preventing elder abuse: 
by respecting the dignity, autonomy, and worth of every person at 
every age, we strengthen protections and foster safer, more com-
passionate communities. 
 

Everyone can help by choosing words thoughtfully, gently chal-
lenging ageist jokes or comments, and celebrating the skills, wis-
dom, and creativity that older adults bring to our community. The 
Canadian Coalition Against Ageism invites organizations and indi-
viduals across the country to host events, share stories, and 
spread the message that aging is living. 
 

Marissa Hardy 

~ LEARN  

Case Manager 
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Did you know Nord-Bridge has 
 

On Weekends for Special events? 

*Multi-Purpose Hall : $750.00 for weekend or Hourly 

$125.00 (Min. 3 hours) 

 

*West Community Room: $200.00 for Weekend or Hourly 

$35.00 (Min. of 3 hours) 

 

*Damage deposit not included in this price*  

*For booking inquiries please call Maria at 403-329-3222. Please 

book a minimum of one month in advance. Please go to 

www.nordbridgeseniors.com under the About >  

Facilities > Rentals tab for more information about these rooms. 

 

1904—13th Ave. North 

Lethbridge, Alberta 
403-329-3222  
friendly@nordbridgeseniors.com 
 

www.nordbridgeseniors.com 

Open Monday to Friday  
8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.  

“The Friendly Centre” 


